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Lou Mansolillo

From: Dave Malone <post85dave@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 10:51 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Re: House Bill Number 5419

 
 
 
David Malone 
Commander, American Legion RI 
 
 
On Sat, Mar 22, 2025 at 10:47 Dave Malone <post85dave@gmail.com> wrote: 
Good morning  Committee Clerk Louis Mansolillo. 
I am writing to express my extreme opposition to House Bill Number 5419 and urge the committee to vote against 
its passage. I feel this bill is counterproductive to the best interests and well being of Rhode Island Veterans; 
costing them unnecessary expenditures for services provided without cost by the major Veteran Service 
Organizations throughout the State.  
 
 
 
David Malone 
Commander, American Legion RI 


